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22 MAR 2023 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
As Director of Business Development at Airial Robotics, I am writing to express support for 
House Bill 1519.  
 
This bill represents a key stepping stone in the commercialization of UAV technology in 
North Dakota by allowing for innovative use cases at a local level in partnership with state 
agencies; North Dakota has invested tens of millions of dollars in the infrastructure 
required for future commercial drone operations, and HB1519 provides a clear pathway for 
entities across the energy, medical, and emergency services sectors to build on North 
Dakota’s investment in this technology by demonstrating the practical use cases for this 
technology.  
 
In turn, this progress towards widespread application of innovative UAV technology for 
novel use cases ensures North Dakota will collect a return on its investment in drone 
technology by demonstrating the safe and economical use of unmanned technology in 
partnership with local government and industry. 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
William S. Cromarty  
Director of Business Development  
Airial Robotics, Inc  
+1 (650) 300-9997  
wsc@airialrobotics.com 
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